
 

   
 

 
 
 
FOI_14723 Victim support scheme 
 
Request:  
 
I note from reviewing the legislation you are liable for referrals to the victim support 
scheme. What is your policy for referring victims of crime to the victim support 
scheme? Do you have any time limitations on referrals? How do you ensure 
compliance with your obligations? 
 
Schedule of Response Information:  
 
Following receipt of your request, I can confirm the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) is not responsible for referrals to the victim support scheme. 
This is instead the responsibility of the police force within Devon and Cornwall. 
 
You can make a Freedom of Information request regarding this matter directly with 
Devon and Cornwall Police via the following link: Request information about the 
police | Devon & Cornwall Police  

https://www.devon-cornwall.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/rip/request-information-police/
https://www.devon-cornwall.police.uk/rqo/request/ri/request-information/rip/request-information-police/

